

13 July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are sorry to confirm that someone in Year 4 has tested positive for COVID-19. In line with government guidance, they must immediately self-isolate at home for at least 10 days from when their symptoms started until they have recovered. To reduce the spread, we will be closing the Year 4 bubble and children will be asked to **stay at home to self-isolate** until the end of the day on Monday 19th July. Children can return to school on Tuesday 20th July.

The children and teachers in Year 4 did not mix with any other class groups while in school, therefore all other class groups will remain open. Further information is available at www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing-for-coronavirus/

The staff team will call you to keep in touch and check that you and your family are well.

With best wishes,

Mrs R Eaton Headteacher